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Update
This updates is how you log into your 2talk apps—your phone number is no longer your primary ID, and your
email address is now used instead. This change makes signing in simpler, more intuitive, and perfectly aligned
with how you manage your day-to-day communication.

With your email, you can effortlessly log into the Cloud PBX, the Web App (for online calling, messaging, and
video meetings), and the 2talk Softphone mobile app. It’s one login to rule them all, keeping your 2talk
experience smooth and connected.

Ready to add users?
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